
 

OFFICE OF THE CONTROLLER OF EXAMINATIONS 

Ref.No.: ETE-ES/MAY/2024                                            Date: 22nd April 2024 

 

 

NOTIFICATION 
 
 

 

The Hall Ticket of End-Term Examinations Academic Year 2023-24 of Even Semester 

May 2024 of eligible students (Regular & Backlog) has been released on the University's 

ERP-Collpoll.  The students can download the Hall Ticket from the ERP.  For any 

discrepancies in the ETE - Hall Ticket, students can contact the School Coordinator / ERP 

Team on or before April 30th 2024.  

 

Students will not be allowed to enter the Examination Hall without an ETE-Hall 

Ticket and Student ID Card.  

 
 

 

 

 

 

Controller of Examinations  

 

Copy to: Office of Vice-Chancellor/ Registrar/ Deans/Accounts/Notice Board. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


